From: Trevor Birney

Sent: 15 March 2004 18:38

To: kevin.mulhernm
Subject: The Issue - Th ay, vlarc

Kevin,
There has been a change of plan as regards Thursday's programme.

We DO NOT require Dr. Campbell this week.

Due to unforeseen circumstances, we have had to postpone for one week. Instead, we
will be examining the issue on March 25th.

I hope Dr. Campbell can reinstate her original plans.

Apologies for late notification. We have only this evening taken this decision.

%5ve me a call in the morning and I'1l fill you in.

..Cheers.,

-

L
{'revor

-—

Trevor Birney
FEditor, Current Affairs
Ulster Television

This e-mail, and any attachment, is confidential. TIFf you have received it in error,
please delete it from your system, do not use or disclose the information in any wavy
and notify me immediately. The contents of this message may contain personal views,
which are not the views of UTV unless specifically stated.

UTv
069-016-092






